Manheim Twp. H.S. BULLETIN #116 Tuesday, February 28, 2023

The following College visit is scheduled for the week of 2/27/22. Both virtual and in person college visits are held in the College
& Career Center in the Counseling Office. Students can sign up for college visits in SCOIR. See your Class of Schoology pages for
additional information on how to sign up in SCOIR.

Widener University - Tuesday, Feb. 28 - 12:45PM

Attention AP STUDENTS: The absolute last day to register and pay for an AP exam is TODAY, February 28. A late fee will apply.
Please see Mrs. Nagle in the Counseling Office ASAP if you have any questions.

Students interested in learning more about careers in the live event industry should check out their class of page on schoology
to learn about a field trip to Rock Lititz in April. Space is limited - applications to attend this event are open now and will close on
March 17th, priority will be given to Juniors and Seniors.

Hershey Park will be hosting an interview day on April 12 in Convo Hall. If you are interested in interviewing for the Hershey
Park Summer Employment Program, visit your Schoology page and fill out the google form. More information will be sent out the
beginning of April.

You are all invited to Be Our Guest as MTPA proudly presents Disney’s Beauty and the Beast. This magical tale as old as time
will be this Thursday and Friday at 7:00 as well as Saturday at 2:00 and 7:00. Get your tickets by scanning the QR code on the
posters. Or use the link on your Class Of schoology pages. Come see Cogsworth, Lumiere, Mrs. Potts, Gaston, Lefeu, Belle, and
the Beast as well as dancing plates, a mob of angry villagers, and so many more! Bring the whole family. Bring your friends. Get
your tickets now before they sell out!

Do you like free food and snacks? Want to win a scholarship prize? Bring your innovative ideas to reality in Startup Club’s annual
Shark Tank competition with friends or on your own! Join us at our information session on March 7" in Room 218 after school.
We look forward to seeing you!

Attention all students who like to work with technology and help others! Cyber Seniors may be the program for you. On March
7th, 21st, and 28th from 3-3:45 we will be attending Brethren Village to help senior citizens with their technology. To learn more
about this program, please reach out to Mrs Leisey in the Library!

Attention 9th, 10th and 11th Grade Students: The High School Marching Band’s Color Guard is now forming for the Fall 2023
season. Color Guard is an artistic performance sport that utilizes elements of ballet, jazz & modern dance choreography, as well
as rhythmic gymnastics, and combines them with routines featuring equipment such as flags, rifles and sabres, all to visually
represent the music being performed by the marching band. Absolutely no experience is required - we’ll teach you everything
you need to know at the upcoming basic skills clinics. Clinics will take place in the HS Band Room (Room 152) weekly from 3PM-
4:30PM, beginning Thursday, March 9th. We need you to get involved! See Mr. Siegel in Room 152 with questions or to learn
more about Color Guard!

The MTMS PTO is hosting a Movie Night to see Ant-Man and the Wasp Quantumania! Bring the family and join us on
Wednesday, March 1, 2023 at Penn Cinema IMAX. Doors open at 5:30PM, and the movie starts promptly at 6:00PM. You can
order tickets and get more information here: https://tinyurl.com/MTMSPTOAntMan.

There will be an OPEN gym for grades 9-12 for Boys Volleyball today February 28th and Thursday March 2, from 5-7 pm in the
Arena.

THERE ARE NO SPORTS SCHEDULED FOR TODAY.



